
Copperfield Neighborhood Association Board Monthly Meeting Minutes

Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2019
Location: 1336 Copper Run Blvd., Lexington, KY
Start: 7:07 PM EST
End: 7:49 PM EST

Role Call:
Rick Davies, President
Josh Greeman, Treasurer
Tim Geertz, Facilities
Clifton Daugherty, Secretary
Jeff Luoma, At-Large
Jason Heck, At-Large - Absent

Call to Order

Rick Davies called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m. Mr. Davies welcomed everyone to the meeting.

1. Clubhouse

Mr. Geertz indicated that currently there are no scheduled repairs and/or upgrades planned for the clubhouse. Mr.
Geertz asked those in attendance if any repairs and/or upgrades were needed. No items were identified. Mr. Geertz
indicated a Copperfield resident inquired about purchasing one of the old street signs. It was determined that if the old
street sign could be located, the board would make available. A discussion was held about creating a new CNA Facebook
account. There is a CNA activities Facebook account, but doesn’t appear to be one for CNA alone.

A discussion was held about upcoming board elections. One option discussed was emailing CNA residents and attaching a
ballot. Future discussions will occur at the next meeting.

2. Pool/grounds

Mr. Geertz stated that a new email account has been created for the pool. Email addresses for all pool members have

been added and this will allow the Copperfield Swim Club to send email blast to members. Mr. Geertz stated that pool

hours will change the week of July 15. This is due to Crocs swim team season finishing.

Mr. Geertz indicated that the breaker box in the pump room was failing and has been replaced. The underwater pool

lights are still non-operational but will be addressed once pool season has ended. Mr. Luoma indicated he would look to

purchase new gate hardware for the main pool gate and playground gate. A discussion was held about how to increase

productivity and accountability by PPM Lifeguards.

3. Financial

Mr. Greeman provided commentary on the updated financials (attached). Mr. Greeman indicated that rental income was
accidentally left off the financial sheet.

4. Q&A:

No questions were presented.

5. Adjournment: There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned




